
 United Nations Rights of the Child

Role 

This role involves supporting the UNCRC leads, Mrs Murphy and Barbara Dunlop to achieve our Gold 
Rights Respecting Schools award. You might be asked to:

Help Mrs Murphy and Mrs MacDonald decide how best to help parents and carers understand 
The UNCRC and Rights Respecting Schools 
Actively share this message with parents and carers, once an approach has been agreed

01.

Time required

This is a ongoing role which would require a maximum of the following time: 
We would aim to have a maximum of two meetings before Christmas so we can achieve 
gold before Christmas
Some time to share your  knowledge with other parents and carers 

02.

Skills, knowledge and interests

It would be desirable if you had the following skills, knowledge or interests, but it is not 
essential: 

Knowledge or experience of the UNCRC or Rights Respecting Schools

03.

04. Remit

Your remit would be to support Mrs Murphy and Mrs MacDonald, as required . If at any 
point you are unable to do something, there is no problem with this. 

The aim of this group is to develop understanding within the wider school community of what the United Nations 
Rights of the Child are and what a Rights Respecting School means. 


